
 
 
Dear CESASC members and friends, 

Amid the unprecedented crisis of coronavirus outbreaks, we would like to extend our sincere sympathy 

to anyone impacted directly or indirectly by the pandemic. We hope you and your family stay safe and 

healthy. For healthcare workers and those members of the community at the front-line of the battle, 

thank you and best wishes! As we all practice social distancing in an effort to "flatten the curve", we’d 

like to share with you the latest developments about CESASC Annual Convection and year-around 

activities: 

The 58th CESASC Annual Convention has been further pushed back from June 6th to Fall this year. The 

date and venue are to-be-determined (TBD), and will be announced when the COVID-19 situation 

improves. 

The application and selection announcement deadlines for 2020 CESASC Scholarship are kept on April 

12th and May 4th, respectively (same as our last announcement) while the award ceremony will be held 

during the Annual Convention re-scheduled in Fall; 

CESASC Executive Team is working diligently to organize the CESASC signature Tech Salon (“達人沙龍”) 

series through online virtual conferences. Please stay tuned for announcements in several weeks!  

Despite of the uncertainty that surrounds us all, let's stay connected and we look forward to meeting 

you soon online in our Tech Salon events! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

CESASC Board and Executive Team 

March 20th, 2020 


